From: James Holm

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Climate legislation
Date: Thursday, January 30, 2020 9:31:21 AM

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to urge action to reduce carbon emissions. Scientist have conclusively linked
carbon emission to our rapidly rising global temperature.

The sooner that Oregon begins to reduce emissions the better. With a reduction in carbon
emissions particulate concentrations will be reduced and Oregon citizens will be able to breath
cleaner air. Furthermore, Oregon businesses will be better positioned, by taking action now,
to compete in a de-carbonized economy. Finally, action will send a signal to all citizens that
Oregon recognizes the climate change crises.

Oregon led the country in cleaning up roadside litter with its bottle bill. Now is time to begin
to clean up carbon emissions by placing a price on carbon pollution. It's fair and it's time to
act.

Sincerely,
Jim Holm
3229 SE Shoreline Dr, Corvallis, OR 97333
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